
 

Getting A 

 

 

 

Summer Camp at Cobb Middle School 

 

Learn how to become a successful cub! 

 

You’re invited to join us for four adventurous days to introduce 

you to the “cub” routine while meeting new friends and jump 

starting your middle school career. 

 



“Getting a Jump Start” Summer Camp Registration 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Who:  Incoming 6th grade cubs 

What:  Learn how to be a successful Cobb Cub 

Where:  Cobb Middle School 

When:   June 5-8; 8 AM-12 noon          

Why:   To become the best sixth grader you can be!  This camp will help incoming 

 sixth graders gain a sense of the transition from elementary to middle school 

 and build new relationships with fellow students and teachers. 

How:     Sign up today! 

Cost:      $135 per child 

Deposit:  $135 nonrefundable payment due on or before May 26, 2016 

      *Mail or drop off money to Cobb Middle School 

Sponsored by:  Ms. Gail Mosley    

 

Registration: 

Complete the form and return with deposit to Ms. Gail Mosley. 

Once you register your child more information about the camp will be emailed or mailed home! 

There will be a snack provided for each day of camp.  Students should bring a sack lunch Mon-

Wed. 

All money will be refunded ONLY if the camp does not meet minimum capacity. 

 

Questions? 

Please email Gail Mosley (mosleyg@leonschools.net)  

  

 

Registration Form 
Student Name: _______________________________________ 

Parent Name: ________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________ 

Home Phone: ________________Work:_____________ Cell:__________ 

Email Address: _______________________________________ 

Emergency Contact:_________________________ Phone:____________ 

Student’s Current School:_______________________________________ 

Camp Date:        June 5-8 

          

Payment options:       

   Money Order (Gail Mosley) 

              Cash 

   Check (Gail Mosley) 

Please list all allergies or conditions/restrictions pertinent to camp participation. 

All medications must be checked in with the front office and a medication form 

must be completed. 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: ____________________________ Date: __________ 

Thank You! 

*Please Note: The instructors reserve the right to dismiss  

any disruptive students without a refund of registration fees. 


